Hi, my name is Elsie Mayard and | am calling, my address is 755 W Minnehaha Ave in St. Paul. |
received some kind of paper from the City of St. Paul saying they have some kind of public
(unintelligible) whatever, something to do with alley. I’'m not sure what this is about but
something to do with, ah, something to do with the alley and shovel and the snow. These
people, | lived here for almost 30 years. I’'m not sure what they up too, but this is outrage. So,
they talking about they wanted to charge people for the alley, which means, this alley never
sweeps. I've been lived here for almost 30 years. I've never seen any city (unintelligible) by this
place. All the trash cansis narrow up the alley. I’'m not sure what kind of service they try to
provide but I’'m wondering when they gonna stop what they doing because specifically, this is
completely unnecessary to tell people to sweep the alley, yet, there’s all trashcans in there so
they want to charge people money for their own good. So, I’'m concerned that what’s going on.
So, if anybody has any questions, my number is 218-260-5516. This is outrage what is going on
by the City of St. Paul. Charges they put on people for no particular reason. The alley is so
small and nobody really, what they gonna sweep, what kind of stuff they gonna sweep in the
alley. For almost 30 years | lived here, they don’t do nothing so what they trying to do now,
clean it up! Come on, that is (unintelligible) and shameful what’s going on.



